
 
Item: 

Maternal Health Contracted Community Partner Update from Doula Friendly Initiative (Mia Jones) 

Requested Action:  

The Board is asked to receive the report.  

Background: 

The Doula Friendly Initiative is one of Children’s Trust contracted community partners who focus on 
maternal health. 

Doula Friendly Hospital Initiative: Administered by A and A Doula Consulting, LLC, this is national 
designation centered around the evidence based best practice of promoting doula services. They are 
working with UF Health Shands and HCA North Florida hospitals and their administrative teams to 
implement policies and guiding principles that strive to integrate doula care as a healthcare team 
member.  

This report is intended to provide update.   

Programmatic Impact: 

Goal 1- Children and youth are healthy and have nurturing caregivers and relationships.  

Fiscal Impact: 

$49,197.00 Doula Friendly Initiative   

Recommendation: 

The Board is asked to receive the report.    


